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Re: September 20, 2109 Agenda Item (7), Council File 13-1482-S3 
 
To the Honorable City Council: 

The AIDS Healthcare Foundation (AHF) objects to the proposed transfer of “land use 
authority” from the Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA) to the City.  As previously stated 
by AHF, the environmental impacts of the transfer have neither been fully disclosed nor 
analyzed.  Moreover, the Resolution and Ordinances contain flaws and fail to fully and 
appropriately transfer the authority of the Community Redevelopment Agency as required by 
state law. 

 
AHF hereby incorporates the September 16, 2019 letter by Daniel Wright of the 

Silverstein Law Firm on behalf of La Mirada Avenue Neighborhood Association of Hollywood, 
as its own comments.  In brief, AHF concurs with the September 16th letter’s analysis of the 
failings of both the environmental review and the substance of the Resolution and Ordinance. 

 
Given the conflict between the Community Redevelopment Agency and the City 

planning department over the applicability of the Transit Oriented Communities Guidelines 
(TOC Guidelines) in redevelopment areas, it is abundantly clear that the purpose of this transfer 
is to wrest the interpretative authority over Redevelopment Plans from the CRA to the City 
planning department.  The TOC Guidelines allow density increases far exceeding those 
permitted in the various Redevelopment Plans, and at present the Planning Department has 
agreed that projects in the Hollywood and North Hollywood Redevelopment Plan areas are 
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